
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2016 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I have pleasure in confirming the details of our first year 7 event ‘The Get-together’ which 
will take place on Friday 14th October. This will run from 4.15pm until 7.45pm and will 

involve students taking part in a range of activities and enjoying a meal of burger and chips. 

 

 The price per student will be £5.00, this will include food and all activities. No other 

money is needed. 

 Activities already lined-up include team building, drumming, various sports and games, 

board games, treasure hunt, campfire, wide games, glow-stick hunt, and a live band. 

 The logo above makes reference to 21:1 – this is the first event of the Class of 2021! 

 

We hope that as many year 7 students as possible will want to take part, and so, no limit 

has been placed on numbers. We just require the completed form and payment back by 

Friday 7th October.  

 

In case you are wondering about the year 7 camp, which has traditionally been run at this 

time of the year, we have decided to move this to the warmer summer term. Planning has 

already started for that event, and again, we hope that all our students will want to take 

part. 

 

For ‘The Get-together’ on Friday 14th October, students will need: 

 

1. Warm clothing including a suitable coat/jacket. If students are not going home to 

change, they will need to bring their clothes for the event to school. 

2. Suitable footwear for outdoor activities. 

3. Torch. 

4. Pen/paper for quiz type activities. 

5. Water bottle. 

 

We will use the emergency contact details we have on our database for your child.  If 

however, the contact details will be different for the duration of this event, please fill in the 

details on the attached form. 

 

If you wish your child to take part in this event please return the attached sheet together 

with £5.00 as soon as possible and no later than Friday 7th October.  Completed forms 

and money should be taken to the finance office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr A Morris 

Leader of Year 7  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Finance office 

 

 

Name of student________________________________________________ 

Form__________ 

 

I wish my child to participate in the year 7 event ‘The Get-together’ on Friday 14th October.   

I have paid £5 via the online payment system/I enclose a cheque for £5 payable to Sackville 

School with my child’s name on the back (please delete as appropriate). 
 

Please select one of the following options for a meal: 

 

Burger/Cheeseburger and Chips 

                       

Vegetarian Burger and Chips     

 

 

Students should bring a water bottle. No energy drinks are permitted and will be 

taken away. 

 

I have read the information about the event and am aware that my child needs to be 

collected from the school at 7.45pm. 

 

 

Emergency contact telephone number ___________________________________________ 

  

Emergency contact name (please print) __________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Signed _________________________________________________________ Parent/Carer 

 

Parent/Carer name (please print) ______________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


